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I strongly oppose this measure as I'm sure anybody who cares about access to 

voting does too. Anybody who is for this measure clearly wants to make voting harder 

in the hopes it leads to less votes for their opposition. We should be talking about 

making voting even easier. Not making it harder. Oregon's vote by mail is a model for 

the rest of the country to adopt. We would not have the dire lack of voting across the 

country that we have if it was as easy to vote everywhere as it is in Oregon. This 

scares anybody who wants to control the populace rather than allow them to vote. 

Let's making voting day a state holiday. Now THAT would be a bill I would support. 


